
 

 

 

 

 

Less than a week to go until launch of new ISCP website!  
 

 

We are now in the very last stages of testing before the final launch of the ISCP 

website, and can happily announce that the new and improved site will go live on 

Wednesday 3 August. Please be aware that, due to the magnitude of data being 

migrated from the old to the new sites, the ISCP website will be off-line from 6 am 

to 1 pm on Wednesday. You will be unable access your data or records during this 

time. We apologise for any inconvenience or disruption this may cause, and thank 

you in advance for your understanding and patience. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

ISCP Team 

 


